
MGs take to the GP circuit 
 
 
ABINGDON’S MG Car Club is thrilled to announce that the 2010 MGLive! racing 
programme will take place on Silverstone’s full Grand Prix circuit.
 
MG enthusiasts across the world will be delighted to learn that the event has been confirmed for 
Friday 4th, Saturday 5th and Sunday 6th June.    
 
MGLive!, the MG Car Club’s annual Silverstone celebration, has been staged 
consecutively at the iconic Northamptonshire circuit since 1959 – and is set to 
celebrate 60 glorious years in 2010.  
 
 The MG Car Club, which has raced on Silverstone’s International circuit since the  
early nineties, will now make the exciting transition to the full 3.2 mile Grand Prix 
track. The switch will allow MGCC competitors to experience the thrill of Stowe and 
Abbey – famous corners which will now roar to the sound of MGs from across nine 
decades 
 
The announcement is sure to be greeted with immense enthusiasm by the MG Car 
Club’s large racing contingent and is expected to capture the imagination of the UK’s 
buoyant club motorsport scene.  
 
MGLive! is the jewel in the crown of the factory formed club’s racing calendar. Aside 
from the Silverstone dates, the MGCC’s race programme is also scheduled to visit 
Brands Hatch, Oulton Park, Cadwell Park and Snetterton.  
 
MG Car Club motorsport Director Ron Gammons said: 
 
“This announcement is an enormous accolade for the MG Car Club and needless to 
say we’re extremely excited. The feedback from our race championship co-ordinators 
has been very positive indeed and having spoken to some of the club’s racers, they are 
elated to have the opportunity to compete on Great Britain’s premier race track. 
 
Of course, the length of the circuit calls for 20 minute practices and we aim to run at a 
minimum 20 min races with longer ones for the feature events. “ 
 
MG Car Club Chairman John Day said: 
 
“This is the perfect way for the MG Car Club to commemorate our sixtieth 
consecutive Silverstone event. Motorsport is an integral component of the MGCC and 
it’s a testament to our professional team that Silverstone have afforded the club such 
an exclusive opportunity. 
 
2010 is shaping up to be one of great progression and success for the MG Car Club.” 
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For more details contact:  Chris Seaward 
    The MG Car Club 
    Kimber House 
    Abingdon 
    Oxfordshire, OX 14 1AS 
    Tel: 01235 849731 
    chrisseaward@mgcc.co.uk  
     
 
     
     


